26.

Approve an increase to the Not-to-Exceed amount for PS-573-00/BJC
— Dodd Road Post Design Services, with Bowyer-Singleton &
Associates, Inc., Orlando ($64,195.00).

PS-573-00/BJC provides for the updates and maintenance, construction
assistance, permit updates, review structural shop drawings, survey update
and right-of-way acquisition support, expert testimony and other related
tasks as necessary to satisfactorily complete right-of-way acquisition
services for Dodd Road.

An increase of $64,195.00 to the not-to-exceed amount is necessary to
cover additional Engineering Services needed in two areas. First to revise
right-of-way maps and Roadway Plans for Howell Creek (Aldergate Place)
and Autumn Glen ($10,157.00) and second, to cover additional Post Design
Services for Construction addressing changed conditions following
acceptance of final plans and right-of-way acquisitions ($54,038.00). The
following is a summary of project costs:

Original Not-to-Exceed Amount  $100,000.00

Additional Funds 185,580.00
Add Additional Funds ~64,195.00

Revised Not-to-Exceed Amount $349,775.00

Authorization for performance of professional services by the Consultant
under this agreement shall be in the form of written Work Orders issued and
executed by the County and signed by the Consultants. The work and
dollar amount for each Work Order will be negotiated on an as-needed
basis for each project.

Funds are available in accounts numbered 077515-56068000 and 077525-
56068000, CIP #DE55012Z. Public Works/Engineering Division and Fiscal
Services/Purchasing and Contracts Division recommend that the Board
approve the increase in the Not-to-Exceed amount of this Agreement and
authorize Contracts to notify the Consultant of such action.
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